
We are thrilled to announce that we have adopted Kilby Elementary School! This
is an exciting partnership that we believe will make a huge difference in the lives
of the students, faculty, and staff at Kilby Elementary. As we gear up for the 2024
school year, we're inviting you to join us in making this the best one yet.

Our goal is to provide the support and resources that Kilby Elementary needs to
thrive. We want to help create a learning environment that is safe, welcoming,
and inspiring for every student who walks through the doors. By partnering with
us, you'll be contributing to a cause that we believe is truly worthwhile.

There are many ways to get involved in this partnership. Whether you want to
donate school supplies, volunteer your time, or simply spread the word about our
efforts, we welcome your participation. 

Together, we can make a difference in the lives of the students at Kilby
Elementary School and help them achieve their dreams. Thank you for your
support!

&&&


